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Covid-19 Coronavirus Update:
Effective 3/30/2020 Residential Operations will run as follows:

• Trash Collection: Normal Schedule

• Recycling Collection: Normal Schedule

• Bulk (Large Item) Collection: Temporarily suspended until further notice

We are implementing this temporary change so that we can focus staffing 
and trucks on trash and recycling collection.  We are seeing large 

increases in trash and recycling volume due to families staying in their 
homes.  Keeping trash and recycling cleaned up is our top priority and 
Bulk routes take up resources that are needed to handle the increased 

volume of trash and recycling. Thanks for your partnership in these 
challenging times!


